EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

TO: Shawn D Smith, Acting City Manager
FROM: Patti McLauchlin, Information Technology Director
DATE: 7/M1/2014

SUBJECT: Request increase for connectivity cost

The City of Key West is currently under contract with Host.net Inc. for network connectivity.

In the FY 13-14 budget, City staff requested $20,579.00 to cover the annual cost for the connectivity.
The connectivity cost was miscalculated by $5,608.00.

Staff is currently requesting to increase the budget by $5,608.00.

ACTION STATEMENT:

City of Key West City Commission is respectfully requested to approve the following

FINANCIAL IMPACT:

To use monies budgeted in the FY 2013-14 budget.



